
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Youth Friendly Employer Awards 2016 

Entry Process 

Any UK organisation can submit an entry for the Awards.   

Organisations are invited to complete the application form and submit this to YEUK before close of 

business the 21st of October 2016. Shortlisted nominees will be notified on the 28th of October in 

time to book attendance for the National Conference and Awards evening. 

We hope that all entrants will choose to book a place or table at the Youth Friendly Employer 

Awards on November the 24th 2016. 

The categories for this year’s Awards are: 

 Youth Friendly Large Employer 2015 (more than 250 staff) 

 Youth Friendly Medium Employer 2015 (51-250 staff) 

 Youth Friendly Small Employer 2015 (1 – 50 staff) 

Once you have submitted your entry 

You will receive notice of receipt of you entry which will then be verified and then sent to our 

judging panel. 

Judging Panel 

A team of YEUK Youth Ambassadors will be judging each of the categories.  The Ambassadors will be 

asked to look for innovative approaches to supporting young people and a real commitment from 

the applying organisation. 

Book your place 

All entrants are urged to book a place at the Gala Awards Dinner where the winners will be 

announced.  For more information or to book your place please email shona@yeuk.org.uk 

Winners 

Winners will receive an award and have the opportunity to work with YEUK Youth Ambassadors to 

Case Study their journey to being a Youth Friendly Award winner.  
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